
CSUCI to Hold Campus-Wide "Access to
Excellence" Meeting January 19
On Friday, January 19, CSUCI will hold its first campus-wide discussion regarding the
new strategic plan for The California State University entitled "Access to Excellence."
Designed to succeed the 1999 Cornerstones report, the new strategic plan will be based
on the results of extensive stakeholder involvement over the next several months,
including students, faculty, staff, alumni, community members, and administrators on all 23
campuses of The CSU. Information about the plan can be found at http://www.calstate.edu
by clicking on the link "Access to Excellence."  The campus discussion will take place
in Malibu Hall 100 from 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. For more information about the meeting,
please contact Provost Ted Lucas at Theodore.Lucas@csuci.edu.
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